Gary Craig

Gary.craigh@bhuttcity.govt.nz
Our reference:DIV/20/7520

oear I

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 14 September 2020 for all information relating to
Wainuiomata North/Upper Fitzherbert supplied to the Wellington Regional Growth Framework.

The information you have requested is enclosed.

If you have any issues with our response or wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to
contact me.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

Yours sincerely

Gary Craig
HEAD OF CITY GROWTH
Encl:

Email — G Craig to K Kelly and others dated 25 May 2020 with link to Wainuiomata North Development
Framework report
http://iportal.huttcity.govt.nz/Record/ReadOnly?Query=container:[uri:3677912]&Tab=31&Uri=5505085&
Page=2

Email — G Craig to K Kelly and others dated 12 August 2020

Email — J Gloag to K Kelly and others dated 14 August 2020



Gary Craic_;

From: Gary Craig

Sent: Monday, 25 May 2020 11:51 AM

To: Kim Kelly

Cc: Helen Oram; Nathan Geard

Subject: RE: Wellington Regional Growth Framework - a heads up and a request
Kim

Re Wainuiomata North — link to our website Report by lan Munro

Cheer

Gary

http://iportal.huttcity.govt.nz/Record/ReadOnly?Query=container:[uri:3677912]&Tab=31&Uri=5505085&Page=2

Gary Craig
Head of City Growth

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
T 04 570 6920, M 027 278 9473, W www.huttcity.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.




Gary Craig

From: Gary Craig

Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2020 8:41 PM

To: Kim Kelly

Cc: Kara Puketapu-Dentice; Nathan Geard; John Gloag
Subject: RE: WRGF - a couple of thingws

Hi Kim

Explore East-West road from Wainuiomata North to Waiwhetu.

I am not aware that any investigation was undertaken or that any enquiry has been made as to the cost of such an
investigation. It really was just a high level concept. | have copied in John Gloag who may have a better idea of the
potential cost of a more detailed investigation. John? '

As to timing | think would depend on a couple of things — timing of Cross Valley Link road into which it would
connect and timing of future development in Wainuiomata North which in turn will be dependent on infrastructure
investment and its impact on viability of development.

the prioritized list of spatial elements
Certainly Kara and | are scheduled to be at the meeting with Erin so are available then —I have it in my diary for

Wednesday at 11.30am not Thursday.

Cheers
Gary

Gary Craig
Head of City Growth

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
T 04 570 6920, M 027 278 9473, W www.huttcity.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.




Gary Crajg_

From: John Gloag

Sent: Friday, 14 August 2020 12:27 PM

To: Gary Craig; Kim Kelly

Cc Kara Puketapu-Dentice; Nathan Geard
Subject: RE: WRGF - a couple of thingws

Hi Kim,

| don’t think there has been an estimate done of the investigation cost for this concept either. | know Ron Muir got
some rough order costs done many years ago for the construction of a road from Wainuiomata to Naenae and it was

significant.

If we were hoping to get NZTA subsidy for this project we would need to do the investigation and design as part of
the business case process and this process takes time and money. For example, we have $1m budgeted for the
investigation and design of the Cross Valley Transport Connections project. Once the Strategic Business Case is
endorsed by NZTA they then subsidise the rest of the business case development.

Or were you keen to understand the investigation cost as a stand-alone exercise?
Let me know and | can get you an estimate.

Cheers,
John

John Gloag
Head of Transport

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31 912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
T 04 570 6856, M 027 278 8540, W www.huttcity.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.






